
   
HILO BARGE ARRIVAL DELAYED  

for Thursday, October 2, 2025 
 

   
 

 
 
September 30, 2025  
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
The sailing from the port of Honolulu to Hilo, scheduled to arrive on Thursday, October 2, 2025, 
has been delayed after our barge sustained minor damage while exiting Honolulu harbor.  

A recovery plan is under review.  We apologize for the inconvenience and will provide an update 
on the new estimated time of arrival of the barge in Hilo tomorrow. 

Please visit our website for the most up to date sailing schedule information, follow us on social 
media, or sign up for email notifications at www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding.    

 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 

 


